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13th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

YEAR 4 CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Year 4 will be holding a Christmas party for the children 

on Tuesday 19th December 2023 in the afternoon. We 

have decided that instead of asking for donations of food, 

please could each child contribute £1.00 so we can buy 

the food and drink for the children.  Please send this into 

school in a named envelope. 

If your child would like to wear party clothes, please send 

these into school in a carrier bag with their name clearly 

marked on it so they can change for the afternoon.  

Please ensure school uniform is worn to school, do not 

send your child ready changed.  

 

Thank you  

 

Year 4 Team   
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